
  

To the Blue Pie Team  

  

Hi Damien                           
 
I hope this finds you well!  
Firstly, please excuse my tardiness in sending this thank you too you.  Unfortunately work 
and ill health got in the way after the Benefit and I’m only just feeling like there’s light at 
the end of the tunnel again! The benefit night was amazing with a room filled with more 
old radio faces, friends and supporters than we could have hoped for!  Vic and Jodie were 
there and were overwhelmed by the love and support that was in the room. 
 
As with every fundraising event, we relied on people like you to assist with providing 
auction and raffle items.  Between the door, auction and raffle, we raised almost $20,000 
which blew us all away!  The website build provided by you added $550 to this figure and 
we can’t thank you enough! 
 
Since the Benefit, Vic has undergone another 2 rounds of chemo and has another 2 
scheduled over the next two weeks.  Whilst the prognosis is pretty dire, both him and Jodie 
have very positive attitudes and will continue to fight this horrible disease with everything 
they’ve got! 
 
Once again, THANK YOU on behalf of the Committee and our dear friends Vic and Jodie. 
 
Best regards, 
- The Not Too Foul Organising Committee - Angela Bishop, Cat Swinton, Cathy Lee, Chris 
Bailey, Chris Davis, Dean Dezius, Ian Thomas, Josie O’Reilly, Kim Czosnek, Mel Prudames, 
Richard Keogh, Rina Ferris, Rob + Kerrie-Anne Duckworth, Wayne Rowley 
- And Vic and Jodie Davies 

 


